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April 20,1995 Schedule

Mainliner Club
42nd Avenue, San Mateo

WHEN

Refreshments 7:00PM
Meeting starts 7:30PM

OFFICERS

President - Stan Booker

Vice Pres. - Don Naples
Secretary - George Comstock
Treasurer - Bill Henzel
Newsletter - Thaine Anderson

COMMITTEE CHAIR-
PERSONS

Program - Michael Bray
Hospitality - Don McGrew
Shows - Frank Hungler
Qutreach - TBD

Librarian - Al Semenero
Membership - TBD

Nominating - Tom Clarke

April 20 Meeting

Our April 20th meeting will be held at the mainliner club, and will be
hosted by Al Umhoffer of Edelweiss Restoration. Al says he is not a
woodworker, but when | checked out his shop | found outhe is a
woodworker, a machinist, a mold-maker, a tool maker, etc., etc., etc.

Photos of his work as well as tools and jigs he has devised over his
30 years in the restoration field will be shown.

Also at the April meeting we will be judging the 2X4 contest and we
will have our tool swap.

Please call Don Naples at (707) 433-5234 or Mike Bray at (510)
601-8451 if you have any questions.

TOOL SWAP

The Tool Swap is on the April 20th meeting. Bring any tools you
want to swap to this annual event. Everyone always enjoys this
event.

TOYS FOR TOTS
by Don McGrew (415) 665-6206

Don asks club members to contact him with toy ideas and designs
for club programs.

WOODWORKERS’ SHOW

Aprit 21, 22 & 23 in Pleasanton. Anyone who would like to get in
free can work at the show at the BAWA booth. Call Al Semenero at
(415) 585-1273 for available times. It's fun and easy.



BACK TO BASICS

Your participation in these
presentations is requested.
Please see Michael Bray or
Don Naples for scheduling a
time for a Back to Basics pre-
sentation. See Al Semenero
for copies of previous presen-
tations.

TAPE LIBRARY -

A list of the tapes available is
listed elsewhere in the news-
letter.. A tape may be rented
for $2.00 for the month. A
$5.00 fee is charged when the
tape is taken and $3.00 is re-
turned when the tape is re-
turmned the following month. [f
the tape is not returned at or
prior to the next meeting, the
$3.00 is retained by the club.

SOURCE GUIDE -

A source guide listing, shown
at the last meeting will con-
tinue to evolve over time.
There have been many addi-
tions this month. The listing
will be available at the Back to
Basics library box and is in- .
tended to provide a curréht
reference of good sources for
wood, services, and tools. If
you know of a source fo be
added to the list, see Don
Naples. The use of this data
is intended only as a guide.
The decision to use a source
is up to the user.

WOODWORKING AND
COMPUTERS -

This month | found some great
information on the Internet.
Check the library for copies of
these new finds. New articles
include a chronological listing
of WoodSmith projects, an
article on electric motors, a
woodworking “FAQ" list which
has lots of

tips on a variety of woodworking subjects, and lots of addresses for
the Source Guide.

2 x 4 CONTEST -

Rather than rush everyone for the 2 x 4 contest, we are delaying the
contest one month. Sorry for the confusion, but we hope this gives
more time for entries, allows us to hold the competition at the Main-
liner, and still allows us to have the contest prior to the Woodwork-
ing show.

The rules are as follows. You may use any type of wood with a
maximum dimension of 27 x 4” x 8’ to make the entire project. Your
project will be presented for judging by the membership during the
April 20™ meeting. Prizes are awarded to first through third places.
Please participate in this fun event.

WHEN WE LAST MET

. by George Comstock

My apologies to George Comstock. | misplaced the computer disk
with this article. We will run it in the May newsletter.

QUESTIONS, COMMENTS, COMPLAINTS...
about the newsletter? Call Thaine Anderson at (415) 692-0824.



